
TRAMWAY MEDIA ALERT

PALM SPRINGS, CA – July 29, 2018 12:30 p.m. – The Palm Springs Aerial Tramway will reopen as of 10:00 a.m. on Monday, July 30, 2018.

Officials from the Mt. San Jacinto State Park have announced that Long Valley hiking trails will also reopen on July 30. Back-country trails and camping will remain closed until further notice due to the active fire situation.
Tramway staff would like to thank all fire personnel for their ongoing efforts.  
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